

# 2<sup>nd</sup> Enfield Boys' Brigade Company

Founded 31<sup>st</sup> October 1890 Bush Hill Park United Reformed Church Bush Hill Park, Enfield



www.2ndenfieldbb.co.uk

Newsletter No. 230

Notices for week commencing 29th September 2008

## **Football**

This Saturday we have our first football matches of the session. There will be a junior and a senior game. All the games will now be played on the pitches at Bush Hill Park. Can the junior team please meet over at Bush Hill Park by 1.45pm and can the seniors meet over at Bush Hill Park by 2.45pm. Please remember to bring shin pads.

### **Consent forms**

Please make sure that your Parental Consent forms are returned as we need these for insurance purposes. Unfortunately, members who do not return a consent form will not be permitted to take part in any activities (which includes Monday nights and football).

## **Thursday**

There will be a Thursday club this week from 7.30 - 9.00.

#### This Sunday and the Enrolment Service

Just a reminder that a new Sunday attendance chart has been started for this term, and is now on the notice board. There is a Boys Brigade National Prize for any boy who attends every Sunday and Monday for the year.

Please note that next Sunday (12<sup>th</sup> October) is our Enrolment service. This is a very important service, where everyone is enrolled in the company for another year. Attendance is a must for this service.

# Thorpe Park - Saturday 25<sup>th</sup> October

If you are planning on attending the Thorpe Park trip, then please make sure that your consent slip and money have been handed in to me by next week. Tickets will be booked after this date, so I will not be able to accept late payment.

God Bless and have a week

Andrew Caddies

Company secretary